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April 8, 2014

TO:   SELECT CHRYSLER GROUP DEALERSHIPS
ATTN:  DEALER PRINCIPAL, GENERAL MANAGER, SERVICE MANAGER & PARTS 
  MANAGER

SUBJECT: SAFETY RECALLS N49 AND N62 TIE ROD KIT, OUTER END – CBUEN491AB 
  AND ANY FUTURE SUPERSEDING PART NUMBERS

We have begun the initial distribution of the new part CBUEN491AB (which includes any future 
superseding part numbers) for the Safety Recalls N49 and N62 Tie Rod Kit, Outer End. We are distributing 
parts based on a replenishment strategy. Once you have used a part from your inventory and processed 
a warranty claim for the part replacement a new part will be sent to your Dealership. In order to receive 
additional parts in a timely manner, Dealers need to process their warranty claims for the Recall 
completion in a timely manner. 

Please Note: If the Safety Recalls N49 or N62 Tie Rod Kit, Outer End has already been performed with the 
CBUEN491AA no further action is necessary at this time.

Reminder: We are asking that you immediately return part number: CBUEN491AA for quality verification.

Upon receipt of the parts, your dealership will be cleared for distribution of the new replacement part 
once it becomes available. If you have already initiated the return – thank you for your attention to this 
matter. 

Please immediately return parts to your Facing PDC using Return Code 02.
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